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PANTOMIME - ALADDIN 

Dear families, 
 
It’s nearly that time of year (Oh yes, it is!) 
 
Sorry, but I couldn’t resist the opportunity for the awful joke! We are delighted to be able to offer 
children the chance to visit the Pantomime this December. Learners will enjoy a performance of 
“Aladdin” which will be held at Ravenscraig Regional Sports Facility, Motherwell.  
 
Date Thursday 12th December 2024 
Times 12:30pm Departure from school 

1:15pm Performance Start 
4:00pm Approx return to school (This will be confirmed through text message on 
the day) 

Cost £15.00 per child 
Any other notes • Children should wear their full school uniform. 

• Children will still have their lunch at school. However, this will be earlier 
than usual. 

• Children may wear a festive accessory if they wish. However, please ensure 
that this is respectful to everyone around them – it shouldn’t obstruct the 
view of others or cause them to be distracted. Please note, we cannot replace 
any lost or damaged items. 

• Children may bring a snack with them. However, in line with our school 
policies, these should not contain nuts. 

• Arrangements for the collection of learners will be confirmed nearer the time. 
This will be communicated through the usual channels. 

 
The fund for this has already been set up on iPayImpact for you to make payments towards the cost 
of this. As outlined on the fund, would ask that full payment is made by Friday 25th October 2024. 
This date has been revised to allow more time for this to be paid following this communication.  
 
We are aware of the financial climate we are all living and working within, therefore, if you have 
any concerns about making this payment please contact myself or Mrs. Ruth Kelsey at the school 
during Mrs. Easton’s absence. Any contact will be handled in the strictest confidence. 
 



                                                              

The school will have to pay the balance of the trip before the October break. Therefore, can you 
complete the linked form to indicate if your child will be participating. This will allow us to confirm 
the spaces required and pay for the required number of places. 
 
Pantomime Attendance Form 
 
Please note: If you indicate that your child will be going and do not inform us of any change with 
this before Thursday 24th October 2024, we will still ask for you to cover the cost of this. 
 
At this moment, we are in the process of confirming the number of learners who will be attending 
this performance. Once we have this confirmed, we will be in a position to look for volunteers to 
accompany learners if required. This will be communicated separately.  
 
This is an optional excursion. If your child does not wish to attend, they should come to school as 
normal where other provisions will be made for them.   
 
If you have any questions about this, please don’t hesitate to contact the school on enquiries-at-
netherton@northlan.org.uk  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
Stuart MacNab 
Acting Principal Teacher 
nlmacnaba@northlan.org.uk  
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